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January 21, 2025 
 

ADDENDUM # 3 
 
 
 

To: ALL PROSPECTIVE FIRMS 
 
Re: INVITATION FOR BIDS: 25-024-LH, Renovations to Filmore Park 
 
 
The Invitation for Bids, referenced above, is modified as follows: 

 

 
1. The bid due date has been changed from Thursday, January 23, 2025, to Thursday, January 30, 2025, by 

12 Noon. 

 

 
 

Please incorporate this change into the Invitation for Bid and acknowledge receipt of this addendum on your bid form.  

 

Sincerely,      

Laura Hardwick           
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